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DIRECTOR OF BOARDING
Dear College Community

The second semester has been dominated by our Winter Co-curricular Program with 
Football and Soccer taking up the bulk of our students’ weekend activities. I have been 
impressed with the commitment, desire and passion on display during each game. Many 
thanks to our parents who have taken the time to travel from outlying areas to follow 
their sons’ development throughout the term.

Term 3 has provided many highlights. Congratulations to Darcy Fogerty and Domonic 
Grant for their recent selection in the AFL Academy, we are excited about this 
opportunity for both young men from Rostrevor. Well done guys.

The 2016 Prefects for Rostrevor has recently been selected, we are fortunate to have 
high quality individuals within our boarding community that have been successful in 
this process. Congratulations to Bradley McCarthy (Head Prefect), Jackson Moloney 
(Prefect - Community Activities), Guy Hutchinson (Head Boarder) and James 
Snowball (Prefect - Gurr House Captain) who are all now well established as leaders 
in their own right. I can confidently say that all of these young men will do their best 
to positively lead and guide our students throughout the upcoming year. I am certain 
their leadership styles will empower others to step up to the plate and deliver the high 
qualities expected of a Rostrevor student.  

Much anticipation and anxiety creeps into the lives of our Year 12 students during this 
final stage of their schooling. Please utilise our tutors within Duggan House, everyone 
should seek assistance should they be struggling to complete or prioritise outstanding 
work. Our tutors are available throughout each week. Tapping into this resource will 
enable students to improve content in each subject.    

I would like to sincerely thank the Rostrevor parents of our boarding community for their 
kind donations towards our up-coming Spring Fair. Our Raffle is now complete and ready 
for selling throughout the next few weeks and beyond. Books have been distributed to 
each of the boys.

The Paskeville Field days are fast approaching. You are most welcome to drop by and 
catch up with our hard working team. 

Have a pleasant break, enjoy your holidays with friends and family.

God Bless

Eugene Evans 
Director of Boarding
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BOARDERS’ FOOTY FEAST

FIELD DAYS 
ALICE SPRINGS, DARWIN & RIVERLAND

Since the beginning of July we have travelled 
to Alice Springs, Darwin and the Riverland to 
participate in the local field days. I have been 
fortunate enough to attend each of these field 
days, which has given me the opportunity to 
meet some Rostrevor Old Collegians, meet future 
students and the families of some of our  
current boarders. 

It has been a wonderful experience where we 
have re-established some connections that had 
previously been lost, including meeting the Mayor 
of Alice Springs, Damien Ryan (‘72). Some of the 
visiting Old Collegians in Alice Springs were not 
so old but past students now working in there. All 
were proud to re-live the connection and tell us 
their own story. 

During trip to Darwin we were lucky enough 
to have Alvaro Sabino join us on our stand 

AROUND DUGGAN HOUSE

Greek Night, Leonard Ferreira at the servery.

Netball Night at Loreto College L to R Ankin Abbott, Cameron Croker, Bradley Forrest, and Nathan Grant.

Visiting Guy Hutchinson with his broken jaw, 
L to R Hugh Walker, Bradley McCarthy, Ned McKay, 
Kiarn Rigney/Smith, Murphy Short, Guy, Matthew 
Deer and Jackson Moloney.

Alice Springs Field Days, Bruce Griff with Sue Giacobbe 
- Director of Advancement

On Tuesday 22nd September, we held our Boarders’ Footy Feast. Our guest speaker was the SANFL, 
Essendon and Crows star Greg Anderson. Students and staff enjoyed a beautiful meal in colourful 
surroundings, with the majority of our crowd decked out in their favourite footy colours.  

Greg spoke about his love and devotion to the game and experiences from his playing days kept 
everyone glued to his story. Coming from his “much loved Maggies” to then get approached to play in 
the VFL was quite scary. He knew the players went hard and had big bodies to contend with each week, 
hence his training program took place pretty much every day.

He played 150 games for Port Adelaide, 105 for Essendon and 62 for the Adelaide Crows, in addition he 
played 12 State games for South Australia. Greg won the 1986 Magarey Medal and had a massive year 
in 1990 to be a leading contender for the Brownlow Medal. 

Greg also coached South Adelaide in the SANFL for four years. Greg is passionate about his football and 
still follows both the Crows and Port Power closely. I’m sure our budding young stars in the audience 
found Greg to be inspirational, as he rolled out some classy opponents like Doug Hawkins, the “big 
dipper” Robert DiPierdomenico from Hawthorn, the late Darren Millane from Collingwood and our own 
Tony Modra.

We also had a few lucky prize winners in Jan Hurley, Freddie Campbell and Alistair Sheehan all 
receiving AFL scarfs. Many thanks to our Chef Dieter and his team for their fantastic menu, the meal 
was much appreciated by all.

Congratulations to Kiarn Rigney-Smith who was presented the Boarder of the Term Award. Kiarn has 
shown great leadership throughout the term, well done Kiarn.       

Eugene Evans  

Adam Feder, Edgar Taylor and MacKenzie Heath Alistair Sheehan, Shannon Simpson, Keenan Smith Thompson and Domonic Grant

Barrie Bryan, Mitchell Gum, Guy Hutchinson and Murphy Short Br John Ahern, Chandler Smart and Tom Kenny

Darwin Show, Alvaro Sabino with Eugene Evans 

throughout the show. Many people passing by 
commented on Alvaro presenting in his Rostrevor 
uniform representing Rostrevor College. Well done 
Alvaro. In addition, the assistance from current 
parent, Mrs Cubillo, was also greatly appreciated.

Our most recent visit to the Riverland was very 
quiet, however both Annemarie (Advancement 
Officer - Enrolments) and I met many people from 
the surrounding areas who showed great interest 
in Rostrevor. We had a few Old Collegians drop 
in to say hello and welcomed the Catholic Parish 
Priest, Fr. Paul Bourke, in for a chat. Fr. Paul 
Bourke has a fantastic connection with many 
families throughout the Riverland and within 
minutes we had children at our stand wanting to 
know more about Rostrevor.  

The networking within this region can only 
grow and it was great to see many who remain 

passionate about Rostrevor. Many thanks to 
Annemarie for her assistance throughout the  
two days. 

Coming up we will be visiting the Paskeville 
Field Days (29th September - 1st October), 
please drop by our stand, we look forward to 
meeting everyone who is able to make it. 

Eugene Evans  

5 DUGGAN HOUSE VALUES

Respect . Honesty . Reliability  
Trustworthy . Caring 

These values need to be kept at all times as 

part of our personal development. 

Life-skills forever.



 67-91 Glen Stuart Road, Woodforde, SA 5072
T +61 8 8364 8200 F +61 8 8364 8396
E roscoll@rostrevor.sa.edu.au W www.rostrevor.sa.edu.au

A CATHOLIC ALL BOYS’ DAY & BOARDING
COLLEGE IN THE EDMUND RICE TRADITION
Reception to Year 12

TERM DATES  
2015

Term 4 
Monday 12th October –  
Friday 4th December 

2016 
Term 1  
Tuesday 2nd February -  
Friday 15th April 
Adelaide Cup Day Holiday 14th March 
Good Friday 25th March 
Easter Monday 28th March

Term 2 
Tuesday 3rd May - Friday 8th July 
Queen’s Birthday/Volunteer’s Day 
Holiday 13th June

Term 3 
Tuesday 26th July –  
Friday 30th September 
Labour Day Holiday 3rd October 

Term 4 
Tuesday 18th October –  
Friday 9th December

DATES TO REMEMBER
Term 4

Sunday 11th October 
Boarders return from 4.00pm

Friday 16th – Sunday 17th 
October 
Year 11 Boarders Leadership Camp

Tuesday 21st October 
Principals Tour

Monday 26th October 
R- 12 Presentation Night

Saturday 31st October 
Spring Fair

Wednesday 18th November 
Year 12 Boarders’ Dinner

Thursday 19th November 
Year 12 Valedictory Ceremony 
Year 12 Graduation Dinner
Year 11 Liturgy and Farewell

Monday 23rd - Friday 27th 
November 
Year 10 and 11 Semester 2 Exams

Friday 27th November 
Year 10 Liturgy and Farewell

Monday 30th November 
2016 New Boarders Induction

Thursday 1st December 
Transition for students entering Years 11 
and 12 in 2016

Friday 4th December 
Term 4 Concludes

2016 
Term 1 
Monday 1st February 
Boarders’ Return from 

NOTICES

Have you changed your contact details recently?

If so don’t forget to notify the College to ensure 
we are able to reach you.

Please call 8364 8371 or email 
contactdetails@rostrevor.sa.edu.au to notify us of 
any changes.

CONTACT DETAILS

Reminder that all leave forms are to be in by 
Wednesday night. 

When taking leave on Friday and Saturdays 
students must return by the times listed below.

Years 7-10: 8.30pm 
Year 11: 9.30pm 
Year 12: 10.30pm

WEEKEND LEAVE  
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saturday 31st october 2015
12pm - 8.30pm

fireworks 8.15pmâºallººwelcomeººã

åSPRING    FAIR
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